
 

 

Minutes of the Meeting of the Board of Education, Unified School District No. 466, 704 S. College 

Street, Scott City, Kansas, Tuesday, July 11, 2017, Bryan Conference Center, 416 S. Main, Scott City, 

Kansas, 7:00 P.M. 

===================================================================== 

The Board of Education of Unified School District No. 466 met in special session on Tuesday, 

July 11, 2017, at 7:00 P.M., in the Bryan Conference Center, 416 S. Main, Scott City, KS, with 

the following members present: 

 

Jon Berning, Christine Cupp, Eric Erven, Chris Price and Lynnette Robinson 

 

Others present were Jamie Rumford, Superintendent; Members of the City Council, County 

Commissioners, Scott County Appraisers Office, Economic Development Committee, and Susan 

Carter, Board Clerk. 

 

The meeting was called to order. 

 

Katie Eisenhour, SCDC director, gave an overview of the current Neighborhood Revitalization 

Plan.  The pros and cons of a 5-year plan and 10-year plan were discussed.  It was a consensus of 

those present that the current plan be rescinded and a new plan drafted. A committee of members 

from each taxing body will revise the current plan to reflect the general consensus of the majority 

present. Said plan will be presented to each board for approval in the future.  The new plan will 

be in effect January 1, 2018.   

 

The meeting adjourned at 8:10 p.m. 

 

BOE APPROVED 8-14-17 


